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April 26, 2020 

Dear West Valley Christian Academy Families, 

We have been praying for you and your families and hope you are doing well. We are anticipating the 

day that we will be able to get back to school on our campus. We are continuing to follow the guidelines 

that have been set for the local Shelter in Place and we will continue to adjust and be flexible. Thank you 

for your continued support and flexibility as we all continue to adjust and adapt.  

It seems crazy but we are coming up to the final month of the school year. It has been a different year, a 

challenging year, but a good year. With the challenges that arose, our families, teachers and staff did an 

amazing job changing with what was thrown at us and continue to do a fantastic job.  

Although as of today we don’t have an answer as to when we will be able to get back into the 

classrooms, we need to continue to plan for the upcoming school year, 2020-2021. We will be here next 

school year. We have been planning and getting things ready and preparing for many different 

scenarios. While we believe that by September we will be in our classrooms, we have made plans to 

continue and make our distant learning platform better and more efficient. If we have to adjust class 

sizes to keep social distancing intact, we will be prepared for that as well. We will continue to listen and 

follow the recommendations that are given to us because a priority will be on all our students safety as 

well as their education.  

As we are planning for next year, we need to begin to order curriculum and set up budgets etc. With 

that if you have not done so already, we need to get your registration in. With the potential to have to 

adjust our class sizes because of the social distancing we want to make sure if you are planning to 

register and have not done so already that you get your students spot. We are in open enrollment now, 

so it is open to students who are not currently enrolled in WVCA.  

To register your student(s) you can visit our website at www.westvalleychristianacademy.com and print 

out the forms and mail them to the school along with the enrollment fee. If you would like to pay the 

enrollment fee online you can do so at www.tracycommunitychurch.com/give and in the drop down 

menu select WVCA Tuition and please write in the memo your students name and put enrollment fee.  

If you have any questions in regards to registration or you are going through a financial difficulty please 

reach out to me directly at scrivello@tracycommuitychruch.com.  

If there is anything that you need please know that we are here for you and your family during this time. 

We will continue to pray for your family and our students.  

Deuteronomy 7:9 – “Know therefore that the LORD your God is God; he is the faithful God, keeping his 

covenant of love to a thousand generations of those who love him and keep his commandments.” 

God Bless, 

Pastor Sam Crivello 

Business Administrator 

West Valley Christian Academy 
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